
TOWN OF ERIE

Town Council

Board Meeting Date: 6/12/2018

645 Holbrook Street
Erie, CO 80516

File #: 18-204, Version: 1

SUBJECT: Title 10 Mailed Notice - Notification Distance

DEPARTMENT: Planning & Development

PRESENTER: Todd Bjerkaas, Planning & Development Director

SUMMARY AND BACKGROUND OF SUBJECT MATTER:

Per Board of Trustees direction, consider changes to notification distance outlined in Title 10 - Unified
Development Code for Public Hearing and Neighborhood Meetings. The current distance
requirement is 300-feet.

ATTACHMENTS:
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